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Raszka Shelley

From: Sherri Sherbo <sherrisherbo@live.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 5:02 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please don't legislate against wolf listing on the ESA

Ms Raszka, 

 

Please help to strike down HB 3515.  It is an unfair bill.  Large predators are an important part of a healthy ecosystem.  

This is well worth preserving for our young.  They are the ones who will have to deal with the mistakes we make. 

 

While the bill is very convenient to profit driven special interest groups, it's unethical. As a volunteer for the Humane 

Society I visit local schools teaching a Humane Education Program.  One of the sixth graders piped up during a 

presentation and stated, "there are no heroes left in the world!"  That point is debatable but one thing is certain, a 

hero(ine) is nothing more than an ordinary person doing something extraordinary because they know it to be the right, 

reasonable and just thing to do even in the face opposition. 

 

Be a heroine Shelley.  Thanks for reading my letter. 

 

-Sherri Sherbo RN 

281-684-5073 

 

 


